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November 29, 1997

Dear Developer:

Thank you for your interest in SoftWizardry's 
OnError Wizard. The OnError Wizard product 
grew out of our own needs as professional 
Visual Basic developers. Since we also develop 
mission-critical Visual Basic software for large 
clients there's no room for our software to 
crash. We needed a mechanism to make adding 
error handling painless and convenient.    We 
looked at all the available products, but we 
couldn't find one that we truly liked.    The 
products were either too clumsy or too error-
prone, too costly or too inflexible. We figured 
we were not alone, so we wrote the OnError 
Wizard to answer not only our own needs, but 
your's as well. Therefore, we made the 
OnError Wizard facile, reliable, inexpensive 
and very flexible.

Whether you decide to purchase the OnError 
Wizard or not, we hope that you find it useful 
and even fun to use. If you have suggestions for
improving the OnError Wizard or any need to 
correspond with us please drop an email at 
JosephBSmithAtHome@worldnet.att.net. By 
the way, if you report a verifiable error in the 
OnError Wizard, we will give you a free 
registered copy (after we fix the error, of 
course).

Sincerely,

Joseph B. Smith
Author, The OnError Wizard 07214145
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